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Principal: Damien Kennedy              Deputy Principal: Stephen O Meara
Address: Dromin Road, Nenagh, Co. Tipperary
Tel: 067 31525    Fax: 067 34005    Email: adminnenaghcollege@tipperaryetb.ie
    Web: www.nenaghcollege.ie
OPEN LETTER TO 3RD AND 6TH Years 
Dear Parent(s), 
Remote teaching will begin on Monday next 11th January. Classes will be lived streamed or recorded and uploaded onto the Teams portal, in so far as practicable. If you are experiencing difficulty in engaging in the process, please notify the Deputy Principal, Mr. O Meara, on Teams. 
Arising from this most recent closure the following changes have been made to the school calendar. 
Mock exams for 3rd and 6th year students will now be held on the week beginning 22nd February in order to allow the students some time with their teachers after February 1st. (Planned 6th year Geography field trip will not be effected by this change and will go ahead as planned)
The PTM for 3rd and 6th year students will be held, on line, on Monday 15th March

After 4.00 p.m. today (Friday 8th January) the school will not be accessible. I hope that you keep safe during this time. 
Sincerely, 
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____________________

Principal 
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